
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Tuesday, 
March 15, 2022. 
 
_____ Our kindness challenge for today is: Give someone a kind gift. 
 
_____ There will be a GIVE club meeting today in the library. 
 
______ March Madness is back! We are ready to start the 2022 round of 
the Battle of the Books!  Battle of the Books is a Sweet Sixteen bracket 
where students (and staff) predict which book will win the championship 
title of “Gateway’s Favorite Book.” First, grab a tournament bracket from 
the library. Check out the book title match-ups, fill out your bracket and 
predict which book will advance in each round. Brackets are due on Friday, 
March 18th. After they are in, the voting begins! Jump online starting 
Monday and vote in each round every couple of days. There are prizes 
along the way—for students who vote, and also for the winner who makes 
the best bracket prediction. Visit the library for more information. 
 
_____ Hello 8th Graders! This is a reminder that the Jackson High School 
8th Grade Family Night is tonight in the Jackson High School gym at 
6:30pm. There will be a ton of information about Jackson to help you with 
your transition to high school. 
 
_____ This week, Spirit Day will be Thursday in honor of St. Patrick’s 
Day.  Wear Green on Thursday!! 
 
_____ Attention 8th graders! There will be an 8th grade Pride club meeting 
today in Mrs. Timmons-Tharp’s room 412 during lunch time. We hope to 
see you there!  You are welcome to eat lunch in the meeting. 
 
_____ There will be a 7th Grade Pride Club meeting in Ms. Janda’s foom 
401.  You are welcome to eat lunch during the meeting. 
 
And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 
 
 


